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June 23, 2023 
 
Subject: REACH (Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, and Restriction of Chemicals)  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We have reviewed our products regarding the REACH legislation (Regulation No. 1907/2006) of 
the European Parliament and Council. 
 
AP Tech products are considered “articles” as defined in the EU REACH legislation. The 
products are not intended to release any SVHC (Substances of Very High Concern) into the 
environment during normal and proper usage. Therefore, the registration or authorization terms 
of the REACH legislation do not apply to AP Tech products. 
 
In accordance with the evaluation terms of REACH, AP Tech has reviewed the materials used 
in our products. Some products have been found to contain small amounts of lead within 
Aluminum-Silicon-Bronze C64200 and Brass C36000 parts up to 4% by weight. 
The lead is used as an alloying element, and it does not present a hazard under normal 
handling or use. AP Tech has not found any other chemicals or substances listed as SVHC, 
which includes 235 substances as of June 14, 2023.  
 
The composition of the materials is determined via material certificates of purchased parts and 
official declarations of REACH compliance by our suppliers. The information used for this 
investigation is considered reliable to the best of our knowledge.  
 
Since the investigation of SVHC chemicals is an ongoing process, AP Tech will continue to 
review its products to ensure that they do not contain any other chemicals or substances on the 
SVHC list.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Huy Lam 
Design Engineering Manager 
 
 
 
 


